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F.No.1-505/2009-TW

PUC is the letter dated September, 2010 from the
Desk Officer, Govt. of India, National Advisory Council, New
Delhi regarding state of affairs of the Jarawa Tribes in
Andaman and Nicobar Islands, which is in response to this
Dirctorate’s letter No. 1-505/2009-TW /600 dated 8-9-2010
at page 124/C. The Govt. of India has again sent a copy of
the report of the Sub Group of Experts on the Jarawas
instead of a copy of the correspondence between Smti Soni
Gandhi, Chairperson, NAC and Dr. (Mrs.) Syeda Hameed.

As discussed with Secretary (TW) a revised status
‘note on the formation of Jarawa Tribal Developmental
Authority to monitor, suggest and review contact with the
Jarawas is placed in the file for kind perusal . A draft letter
requesting GOI to send a copy of the correspondence
between Smti Soni Gandhi, Chairperson, NAC and Dr. (Mrs.)
Syeda Hameed to this Administration to process the matter
further. Accordingly a draft remainder is put up for perusal

Lid approval please.
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